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Letter of confirmation in respect of Register Reference F17A/0686 Dublin City Council (DCC) North 
City Operations Depot.  
 
Your ref: 10243-L-01-001  
 
 
To whom it concerns, 
 
Under the planning application Register Reference F17A/0686 for the Dublin City Council (DCC) North 
City Operations Depot, final grant dated 14th February 2019, it was determined that by reason of the 
combined estimated volume of waste, approximately 8,000 tonnes, associated with the street 
cleaning and the transferring to the Depot does not exceed the thresholds specified under Schedule 
5 of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended) with regard to ‘other projects’ 
including installations for the disposal of waste with an annual intake greater than 25,000 tonnes.  
 
As such, no Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) was required to be undertaken in respect to this 
project.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire McVeigh  
Senior Executive Planner  
3rd April 2019 
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